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Winter Issue 

 

Welcome to the winter edition of RTA’s “The 

Straight Arrow”.  What a mild early winter we 

are experiencing.  I am sure it will get colder, but 

right now “Praise the Lord”.  Actually, always 

Praise the Lord.  Hunting season is about over and 

I hope everyone had a chance to get outside and 

enjoy it a bit. 

 

Since the October issue, things have been relative-

ly quiet.  We did participate in one activity; Calva-

ry Baptist Church in Orange asked us to bring the 

Hoverball target for their fall festival.  The weather 

was very cooperative and we really enjoyed work-

ing with the church and the youth that came out.  

With no other activities we are recharging our bat-

teries to get ready for our first big event of 2020 - 

Big Game Dinner.  It was very successful last year 

and we pray that it is successful this year as well.  

It will be held once again at Abundant Life Chris-

tian Fellowship and we are limiting tickets to just 

100. 

 

For 2020, the dinner will be held on Friday, Janu-

ary 17th, from 6 - 8PM.  There will be door prizes, 

prizes for best game dish, most unique game dish, 

and best game photo, as well as a grand prize 

drawing for a Traditions muzzleloader, complete 

with a scope and kit.  Please be in prayer for the 

success of this event; and true success is that we 

honor God and introduce people to his son, our 

Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 

 

2020 CBA National Shoot 

 

Christian Bowhunters of America had to cancel the 

2019 National Shoot, but has already scheduled a 

combination National Shoot and Leadership Con-

ference for May 22-25, 2020 at Camp Tuk-A-Way 

in Blacksburg, VA.  Please plan on attending this 

event.  I can say from personal experience that it 

is an incredibly spiritual event that you will never 

forget.  More information will follow and we will 

post updates on our website. 

 

 

Next Meeting 

 

Our next regularly scheduled meeting will be on 

Tuesday, January 28, at 6PM at Abundant Life 

Christian Fellowship, 19103 Brick Church Road, 

Orange, VA 22960. Everyone is welcome and en-

couraged to attend.  Please consider bringing in a 

non-member. 

 

Calendar of Events 

 

2020 Meetings:  January 28 

2020 Game Dinner January 17 

CBA Leadership/National Shoot 

    May 22-25, 2020 

Taste of the Mountains  September 5, 2020 

 

 

RTA Contact Information 
 

 

Website: www.realtreearchers.com 

 

Facebook: RealTreeArchers 

 

1 Peter 2:24 - “Who his own self bare our sins in his 

own body on the tree, that we, being dead to sins, 

should live unto righteousness: by whose stripes ye 

were healed.” 

 

the REAL Tree Archers is recognized as a public charity 

under the IRS Code 501 (c) 3. 

 

All donations can be claimed as a tax deduction. 


